
Wednesday 9th November 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

  

 

 

BBC’s Children in Need are having their annual appeal on Friday 18th November.  In 

support of this, the School Council would like children to come to school in their Pyjamas on 

Friday 18th November.  Children are to wear something warm underneath and to wear 

outdoor shoes not slippers.  We are asking for a £1 contribution from our families which will 

be donated to the charity.   

Throughout the week beginning 14th November 2022, the School Council will be running a 

‘Guess the sweets in the jar’ competition. They will be visiting all the classes in the school: 

20p = 1 guess 

40p = 2 guesses 

50p = 3 guesses 

Again, the money collected during this competition will be donated to the Children in Need charity. 

The winners of the competition will be announced in phase assemblies the following week.  

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Mrs Tinto and the School Council 

 


